
Volunteer of the Year 

The Lower Providence Township Board of Supervisors is accepting nominations for the 2020 
“Volunteer of the Year Award.” Applications are due by October 30, 2020. 

About the Award 

The Volunteer of the Year Award is presented annually to an individual, group or organization 
who has performed outstanding service to the community by volunteering their time and 
talents.  Anyone with community contact may nominate an individual or group they feel meets 
the criteria of the award. The recipient of the award is not made aware that they have been 
selected until the actual day of the award ceremonies which will occur during the second Board 
of Supervisors’ meeting in December. 
 
The award recognizes the inspiring efforts of volunteers and the selection committee looks for 
an individual or organization who continually gives of their time for the betterment of the 
Lower Providence community and who demonstrates commitment, service, creativity, and 
cooperation in their volunteer capacity.   
 
If you are aware of an individual or group who has given unselfishly to help others or who 
meets any of the above criteria, fill out the attached “Volunteer of the Year” award nomination 
form.  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



2020 LOWER PROVIDENCE TOWNSHIP  

 VOLUNTEER OF THE YEAR AWARD 

NOMINATION FORM 

 

1. Name of nominee __________________________________________________ 

2. Address of nominee ________________________________________________ 

     ________________________________________________ 

3. Telephone Number ________________________________________________ 

4. Name of person submitting application _________________________________ 

5. Telephone No. (Residence) ______________ (Business) __________________ 

                          (Cell) ___________________  (Fax) ______________________ 

6. Provide a short summary of reasons you feel this person should receive this 
award. (Attach an additional sheet of paper, if necessary.) 

 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Please submit application to the Lower Providence Township Board of Supervisors, 
 c/o Don Delamater, 100 Parklane Drive, Eagleville, PA 19403 or email to 
ddelamater@lowerprovidence.org by October 30, 2020. 

This award is kept as a surprise to the recipient.  A ceremony and reception will be held 
during the Lower Providence Township Board of Supervisors second meeting of 
December. 

ANYONE WHOSE NAME APPEARED ON A PUBLIC BALLOT AND IS CURRENTLY 

SERVING IN AN ELECTED POSITION IS NOT ELIGIBLE. 


